
The Week ahead…
Tuesday 29 November - Math Quiz, Broadlands

Wednesday 30 November - CBOP Athletics
Upcoming dates….

Monday 5th December- Reports sent home/BOT Meeting 4.30pm
Wednesday 7th December - Parent Teacher Conferences

Thursday 8th December - Prize Giving 1pm
Friday 9th December - Last day of Term 4, P.T.A Picnic
Tuesday 31st January - First day of school 2023

Pool keys are available to be
hired for $50 - can be used
the whole season.
You must come into the office
to collect and sign a pool use
agreement.

Kia ora and Welcome to Week 7
It was great to see so many of our students pushing themselves to improve their performance at the Reporoa Cluster
Athletics. Good luck to all the students who are representing the school at the CBOP athletics on Wednesday.
Our maths quiz teams are off to Broadlands tomorrow to compete in the Cluster competition. I know you will try your best
and work well in your teams.
A big thank you to Jasen Martin for the truck load of soil for our new vegetable garden. We are very grateful for the
support from our community to enable our students to have these experiences.
I know at this time of year everybody is keen to know what class their child is in for 2023. You will be advised of
this next Monday along with your child’s report. If you are concerned or need more information please don't
hesitate to come and see me.
Have a great week everybody.
Sue Ratcliffe (Principal)

Recently, GPA has been working on our garden project. We have all been assigned different jobs. Some of us
are working around the chickens and eggs, and some of us are working more towards the gardening/planting
side of things. We have built one of the two garden beds so far and are quickly working to build the second one.
We have made other plans for a carrot patch, potato patch and a bean rack. By Jessica and Josie GPA



VALUES AWARDS - TERM 4, WEEK 7

Pod 1 - Bailey Holmes Rm 2 - Jacob Temata & Rm 3 - Kaelyn Emery &
Baylee Salmon Laila Gielen

Rm 4 - Arvontia McLeod Larkins & G.P.A. - Michael Schweizer &
Jonathan Haskins Peter Teague

GPA are putting their excellent business skills to good use. Last week they sold enough eggs to
cover the cost of a bag of chook food!!

Waikite Valley School Contacts:
Principal - Sue Ratcliffe       mob: 022 5055821 E: principal@waikitevalley.school.nz

Office - Kelly Curtis mob: 021 294 9633 E: office@waikitevalley.school.nz

PTA Chairperson  -Crystal Carroll  ph. 021 175 0487

BOT Chairperson - Sophia Burton  ph. 022 176 9825
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PLEASE SUPPORT LOCAL BUSINESSES THAT SUPPORT US:


